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IMPORTANT: Terror Safety Information 



With regards to your pending visit please read the following statement:



Due to the recent terror attack and the raised level to severe, we ask that No bags are to be brought on to site unless essential for medical purposes. 

If there is a need to bring a bag on a site tour we politely ask that we check the contents.

Teachers bring inhalers, epi pens etc for their pupils are kindly asked to inform the Education Officer on your arrival so this can be processed and checked. 

Thank you for your cooperation at this difficult time. 

Kind regards 

Jo Norman 

Education and Communications Officer
Ford Material Recycling Facility 
Ford Road
Ford Nr Arundel
West Sussex
BN18 0FL

Tel: 01903 712620
 
jnorman@viridor.co.uk 
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